

Mrs Sue Boorman B'Ed (Hons) Headteacher Mrs Jo Padfield (BA (Hons) Deputy Headteacher

## Hatch Warren Infant School

Gershwin Road Basingstoke Hampshire RG22 4PQ

**2** 01256 350313

Email: parent.mail@hwis.hants.sch.uk Website: www.hwis.hants.sch.uk

5<sup>th</sup> September 2025

## Year 1 and 2 Curriculum Presentations

Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to invite you to a Curriculum Presentation on Thursday 18th September in the hall. The Year 1 presentation is at 5.30pm and the Year 2 presentation is at 6.30pm. To enter, please come in the door at the end of the corridor on the lower playground. At the presentation, staff will explain the changes the children will experience in the new year group, what can be expected and how you can assist your child during this coming year.

The presentation will last for approximately 40 minutes and it is hoped that as many of you as possible will be able to attend. It is your opportunity to ask the questions that will help your children at this exciting time of their learning. There will also be an opportunity to visit the classrooms and to meet staff informally.

This is an adult only information evening as unfortunately on this occasion we are unable to provide a crèche. We will email home an information sheet (an upload to the school website) outlining the main points discussed on through the weekly mailing. We look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely,

Sue Boorman

Headteacher



d. 5 Weston

Louise Weston Year 1 team leader











Sam Flodman Year 2 team leader